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I hope you enjoy receiving the new council newsletter. We want all of our brothers to be in touch with the 
latest news about the Knights of Columbus and of your council at Holy Spirit Church 

We have been praying for the safety and well-being of everyone connected with our parish during these 
treacherous and uncertain times.  If you know of anyone who is struggling with personal or medical issues, 
please contact us so that we can add them to our prayer list and see if there is any way our council can help. 

A number of brothers of the Knights have been able to take advantage of the incredible values in our 
insurance and annuity programs.  I these times of financial confusion, we owe it ourselves to find out how 
we can better protect our families in the future.  We encourage each of you to talk with our field agent 
about what you can do to guard against future financial difficulties.  The insurance program is a benefit of 
being a member of the Knights – there is no obligation on your part nor is there any high-pressure sales 
pitch. Give him a call – you will be glad you did. 

Still awaiting an official answer on the FISH FRY; maybe it will be curbside service – no eat in.  We will try for 
two weeks and see what happens.  If we get a YES we will begin on February 19.  PLEASE WAIT FOR NOTICE 
OF OFFICIAL GO AHEAD!!! 

Look for an announcement about a Membership Blitz called the Delta Program organized by Supreme . Look 
for an announcement of an exact date for later in March. 

The new year has allowed us to resume monthly meetings in person.  At the same, social distancing and 
other appropriate sanitizing measures are in place.  It is really uplifting to be with our fellow brothers and  
renew that spirit of camaraderie. 

Not only is the newsletter a new addition, but here are some dates of interest: 

January 23 @ St Luke’s – Regional Meeting (EVERYONE IS INVITED).  8:00am to 1:00 pm.  Need a 
head count by January 16 if you are going.  Call Paul at 561 221 7334. Do you need a ride??? 

Next Meeting @ 7:30pm on FEBRUARY 8 in the church hall. 

 

In the meantime, everyone stay safe!!! 

God Bless,  

Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 

 

REMEMBER: Monthly Council meetings are held at 7:30pm on the second Monday of each month in 
All Saints Hall  -  SEE YOU THERE. 

 


